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19 February 2016 

 

 

ASX Announcement 
 
 
RESOLUTION OF CLEAN UP NOTICE – MOUNT CHALMERS 
 
 
Echo Resources Limited (“Echo” or “the Company”) wishes to advise that it has executed a Deed of 

Settlement (“Deed”) between the Company and the Queensland Department of Environment and Heritage 

Protection (“DEHP”) in relation to the Clean-up Notice issued by DEHP on 8 January 2015 for the Mount 

Chalmers mine site. 

 

Following execution of the Deed Echo has no further or ongoing responsibilities or obligations in relation to 

Mount Chalmers and is cleared from any further claims from the DEHP relating to the site. 

 
 
 
 
 
Yours Sincerely, 

 

Simon Coxhell 
Director 
Echo Resources Ltd 

 


